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Jeff Levine - Director of Planning and Urban Development

Marge Schmuckal, Zoning Administrator

July 5, 2012

Lauren M. Dragon

38 Whittier Street

Portland, ME  04103

RE:
38 Whittier Street – 433-A-029 – R-5 Residential Zone

Dear Ms. Dragon,

It has recently come to my attention that you are storing two unregistered vehicles in your side yard.  Section 14-121(c) of the Land Use Zoning Ordinance forbids the storage of unregistered vehicles on property. A recent inspection indicated that these two vehicles have been in place for many months.

You have thirty (30) days from the date of this letter in which to remove these two vehicles.  A re-inspection will be made after the 30 day period in which to assure compliance.

If the vehicles have not been removed within the allotted time frame, further legal action will follow.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me at 874-8695.

Very truly yours,

Marge Schmuckal

Zoning Administrator

Registered mail
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